
STS Hydropower, LLC 
2 Bethesda Metro Center, Suite 1330 

Bethesda, Maryland 20814 

February 9, 2021 

Kyle Alexander 

Kalamazoo District Supervisor 

Water Resources Division 

Department of Environment, Great Lakes and Energy 

Kalamazoo District Office 

7953 Adobe Road 

Kalamazoo, MI 49009 

RE: Morrow Dam (FERC No. 9000) Phase 1 Field Investigation Report 

Dear Mr. Alexander: 

In accordance with Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) 

Violation Notice VN-010802 dated July 8, 2020, STS Hydropower, LLC (STS) hereby submits 

the enclosed Morrow Dam Phase 1 Field Investigation Report (Report).   

The Report documents the results of the Phase 1 Field Investigation which was conducted to assess 

the volume, location, depth and composition of sediments downstream of Morrow Dam. The 

investigations scope and methods were developed in close consultation with EGLE, Michigan 

Department of Natural Resources (DNR), and the US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 

and are detailed in the Phase 1 Field Investigation Plan that was submitted to your office on 

December 11, 2020.    

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

(201) 306-5616 or via e-mail at david.fox@eaglecreekre.com.  Alternatively, you may contact 
Melissa Sonnleitner at (920) 293-4628 ext. 347 or by e-mail at 
melissa.sonnleitner@eaglecreekre.com.

Sincerely, 

David H. Fox  

Director, Licensing & Compliance 

STS Hydropower, LLC 
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